NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY

(ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION)
Communiqué

Renewal of Petrol Service Station Licence
It has been brought to the notice of the NLTA that there are many Petrol Service Stations calling at this office for renewal of their licences without the required documents.
Licencees are hereby informed that, as per conditions attached to their Petrol Service Station Licence, a valid trade licence and a certificate from the Mauritius Fire and Rescue Service shall have to be produced at the NLTA.
The National Land Transport Authority relies on your usual understanding.
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